Dear Headteacher and Chair, 
As the end of the academic year approaches, we are planning ahead for the next one. We would like to invite you to your Standards’ Meeting early in the Autumn Term. The meeting will be held at 5PS with your Camden Professional Partner, or another Camden Learning Adviser if this is not possible. As was the case last year, I am planning to attend a cross section of primary, secondary and special school meetings, which I found hugely insightful and useful. 
In preparation, we are hoping to prepare a succinct school profile document, which we will send to each of you in September. 
In addition, to aid discussion could we ask you to forward, in advance of the meeting:
· any relevant documentation, such as a copy of the school’s  self-evaluation
· list of the school priorities for 2019-20, 
· any peer reviews 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]in-school progress data (Your CPP will have access to the end of Key Stage data and attendance booklets). 
The meeting and single conversation will take a similar format to last year, included in the discussion will be how you wish to use the 2 days universal CPP support. Governors will be able to request support for performance management. Furthermore, we would like to follow up on some aspects of RE and the daily act of worship with primary schools. We will also follow up on the triggers aligned to pupil numbers/funding that were shared with Heads and Chairs at the recent meeting.
Your school CPP may already have contacted you or will contact you directly to agree a time, or if they have to plan for a large number of meetings you may be asked to complete a doodle poll. 
Once the date and time is agreed, you will both be included in the room booking. If you wish to bring other members of the senior leadership team or governors (up to a max of 3 people per school), we will do our best to accommodate, subject to advance notice and room availability. 
Ciaran O’Reilly will be managing the booking of rooms and can be contacted by e-mail should you have any queries during the process, Ciaran.O'Reilly@camden.gov.uk.
Best wishes, 
Jon Abbey 

